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1st July 2020  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

New website launched www.claycots.co.uk – 1st July 2020 

 
We are very excited and proud to announce the launch of our new website here at Claycots 
Primary School. 
 
From today, the 1st July 2020, our new website address will be www.claycots.co.uk 
 
Our main aim was to improve accessibility to offer key information and news for parents and 
carers, set out statutory documents and showcase some amazing photography.  
 
Our new website also houses all of the current technological advances now becoming more and 
more of a requirement when creating an online presence. These technologies include 
“smartphone friendly” technologies, which means that the Claycots Primary School website is 
100% compatible with all modern smartphones and tablets alike adjusting its layout to fit your 
screen perfectly. 
 
We also want the website to be a useful source of news ranging from parent letters, term dates, 
latest news and links to our twitter pages and social media pages.  
 
There are also further online resources and links for children who are not able to attend school. 
Please look at our Covid 19 section (under the Parent Info tab) for the study packs and more 
online learning links and resources. 
 
We feel the new site offers a much-improved experience for all users and we look forward to 
developing it further to suit everyone’s needs. We hope that you find it useful and enjoy browsing 
it.  
 
We welcome everyone’s feedback via our contact email enquiries@claycots.com so that you may 
offer your thoughts, suggestions and comments. 
 

Best wishes 

 

 
Andrew Griffin 

Executive Headteacher 

 

http://www.claycots.co.uk/
http://www.claycots.co.uk/
mailto:enquiries@claycots.com

